
 

A Tale of Two Excep.onal Civil Servants! 

I had an incredible encounter with Dr. V Vinod Kumar IAS, Collector of Anantapuram, 
on 4th April 2025. As I waited in the lobby in front of the Joint Collector's chambers, Dr. 
Vinod Kumar warmly greeted me while passing through and acknowledged the good work 
we're doing! He men.oned that he had already advised the Joint Collector to aMend the 
Super 60 event. I'm blown away by his simplicity, care, and genuine interest in the Abhaya 
community! 

I invited him to visit Super 60 at his convenience and inspire our young kids - and he 
graciously accepted! 

As directed by him, I met Sri Shiva Narayan Sharma IAS, Joint Collector, and briefed 
him about Abhaya and Super 60. He assured me he'll aMend our inaugural event on April 
5th! 

Huge thanks to these excep.onal civil servants for their empathy and support! - 
Balachandra 

#SaluteToDrVinodKumar #SaluteToSriShivaNarayanSharma #Abhaya #Super60 
#CommunityFirst #EmpowermentThroughEduca.on #EducareEmpowerEnlightenment 


